
GEDLING BOROUGH COUNCIL 

GEDLING WARD 

NOTICE OF VACANCY 

 
CASUAL VACANCY 

Councillor Jennifer Hemingway has resigned from her position as Councillor 
for the Gedling ward within Gedling Borough. As a result, a vacancy has 
arisen. 

 
 

REQUESTING A BY-ELECTION 
 
In order for the above vacancy to be filled prior to the next scheduled election (May 
2023), it will be necessary to convene a by-election. For this to happen, two local 
government electors within the Gedling Borough area (not just from the ward) must 
give written notice requesting a by-election to: 

 
The Returning Officer 
Gedling Borough Council 
Civic Centre 
Arnot Hill Park 
Arnold 
Nottingham 
NG5 6LU 

 
If two requests for a by-election are received, the by-election must take place within 
35 working days of the date of receipt of the requests. 

 
Dated: Tuesday 29 March 2022 

 

Mike Hill 
Returning Officer 


